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World War 1 Commemoration 

 
 

Wakes Colne Parish Council has been thinking of ways to commemorate World War 1. We 
have decided to mount an exhibition of memorabilia, letters, pictures etc at the Village 
Fete.  We should like to ask if any parishioners have any information, stories or photos, 
postcards, artefacts or similar, which they would be willing to lend for such an exhibition. 
We appreciate that some things may be very fragile or valuable, so would suggest that you 
try to make copies or scan material. It would be particularly interesting if anyone had 
information about any Wakes Colne residents, who may have taken part in the war. 
 
If you have anything you could lend us or if you need any further information, please 
contact the Parish Clerk. 
 

 

Parish Clerk: Mrs D. Jacob 
5 Crocklands 

Greenstead Green 
Halstead 

Essex 
CO9 1QY 

Tel: 07508787869 
parishclerk@wakescolne.org 

http://www.wakescolne.org/

